
The following information was provided to ISSC: 
 
FDA was notified by the Southern Nevada Health District (SNHD) through the 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services (NVDHHS) of two clusters 
of illnesses from individuals that consumed raw oysters from a single source 
at a restaurant in Las Vegas on 10/28/2022 and 11/5/2022.  To date, SNHD 
reports nine potential sapovirus illnesses and one confirmed through stool 
sample.   
 
Traceback information revealed a single source for implicated oysters from 
shipment by Dai One Food Co., Republic of Korea, to Aqua Royale Foods, Inc. 
(Paramus, NJ), who in turn shipped to dealers in Nevada, New York, New 
Jersey, and Georgia.  Investigation is ongoing and implicates frozen, half-shell 
oysters from the original dealer, Dai One Food Co., Ltd. (KR 8 SP) from 
Designated Area II with a harvest date of February 6, 2022.  
 
Link to FDA’s Safety Alert web posting of 11/23/2022:  FDA Advises Restaurants and 
Retailers Not to Serve or Sell and Consumers Not to Eat Certain Potentially Contaminated Raw Oysters 
from Dai One Foods Co., Ltd, Republic of Korea | FDA. 
 
Recall information: 
The recall is for Frozen Half Shell Oyster, Frozen Oyster IQF, and Frozen 
Oyster Block harvested from Designated Area II on 2/6/2022 from the Dai 
One Food Co., Ltd. in Republic of Korea. 
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